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December 
 

 Holiday and Awards Banquet 

Tuesday, December 14th 
6:00 pm 

Sterling Event Space 
1261 Delaware St.  
Denver, CO 80204 

 
There is a Chapter Board Meeting at 5:00 pm 

 

Be a Course Coordinator!! 
 

See Page 4 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Pavillions-16th-St-Downtown-Mall/355395861140278
http://www.irwachapter6.com/home.html
http://www.irwachapter6.com/home.html
http://www.irwachapter6.com/home.html
http://www.sterlingeventspace.com/


 

 

  

 

2021 - 2022 Committees 

Click Here for the latest copy of the ROW Magazine 

Events 
Richard B. Pittenridge, SR/WA 
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720.689.6080 
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CBRE 
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The Kevin Shea, SR/WA 
Western Area Power 
 
 

Membership 
Amber Mendoza, RWA 

United Power 

 

 

Environment 
Darrel Vanhooser, SR/WA 

Vanhooser Consulting, LLC     

 

 

Public Relations 
Doug Nitzkorski, SR/WA 
Associated Value Consultants 
 
 

Relocation 
Tawana Kelly SR/WA, R/W-RAC 

Right of Way Program Manager 

FHWA-NV Division 

 

 

Transportation 
Jeff M Hanna, SR/WA 

ATKINS 

 

 

Communications 
Darrell W Burkhardt, SR/WA 

U.S. ROW Company 

 

The Holiday Banquet will be Tuesday, December 14th at Sterling Event Space 

(1261 Delaware St., Denver 80204). Instead of door prizes, we ask everyone to 

bring something from home you already have. Maybe it’s a bottle of wine, 

perhaps a teddy bear or even a golf club. Bring something you already own and 

pass it on to a new home! 

Board meeting will commence at 5:00pm, followed by the White Elephant and 

Dinner commencing at 6:00pm.  

Hope to see you on the 14th! 

 
 

Tom Clark 
IRWA Chapter 6 President 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

 

 

Chapter Six President 

Tom Clark 

City of Aurora 

Dear IRWA Chapter 6 Members,  

I hope you all had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving with your friends 

and family. We are very excited 

for the upcoming annual Holiday 

Banquet. Thank you so much to 

all of you that have reached out 

with sponsorships to help make 

the event a successful and 

enjoyable one! 

The Holiday Banquet will be 

Tuesday, December 14th at 

Sterling Event Space (1261 

Delaware St., Denver 80204).  

Instead of door prizes, we ask 

everyone to bring something from 

home you already have. Maybe 

it’s a bottle of wine, perhaps a 

teddy bear, or even a golf club. 

Bring something you already own 

and pass it on to a new home! 

Board meeting will commence at 

5:00pm, followed by the White 

Elephant and Dinner commencing 

at 6:00pm.  

Hope to see you on the 14th! 

and expertise in Advanced 

Electrical Grid Systems and an 

over of Renewable Energies.  We 

really appreciate Pete sharing his 

time and experience with us!  

Our next Board meeting will be on 

Tuesday, November 9th. This will 

just be a virtual Board meeting at 

5:00pm. No dinner meeting this 

week. Please find the Teams 

meeting invite link Click here to 

join the meeting 

 

http://www.irwaonline.org/eweb/dynamicpage.aspx?webcode=magazine
https://www.facebook.com/IRWAMileHighChapter6/
http://www.sterlingeventspace.com/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWQ5ZWUzMjAtOGE4Yy00NjRiLWFhMWUtNjdjMDJhNTNmNDBl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229cf07bc1-6fa2-4d49-bc93-7acced6cc8d7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f1852436-8884-4d53-bf90-e0cceecf0be2%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWQ5ZWUzMjAtOGE4Yy00NjRiLWFhMWUtNjdjMDJhNTNmNDBl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229cf07bc1-6fa2-4d49-bc93-7acced6cc8d7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f1852436-8884-4d53-bf90-e0cceecf0be2%22%7d


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chapter Six 
Holiday and Awards Banquet 

December 14th 
6 pm 

 
DO NOT FORGET YOUR WHITE ELEPHANT GIFT!! 

 

BRING SOMETHING YOU ALREADY HAVE FROM HOME! 

 

Questions: 

 
 

 
 

 
Email Tom Clark 

tclark@auroragov.org   

mailto:Email%20Tom%20Clark%20tclark@auroragov.org%20 
mailto:Email%20Tom%20Clark%20tclark@auroragov.org%20 
mailto:Kirsten@kirmasari.com%20%3cKirsten@kirmasari.com%3e;


 

 

 
 

 



* 

Education*Membership*Events 

jump  

jump 

Program 
Sign up for membership and get a  

  

on your career! 
 

New members*  

$100 Off of any one Chapter 6 sponsored course  

(virtual or in-person) during 2021 or 2022 

Renewing members ** 

 $50 Off of any one Chapter 6 sponsored course  

(virtual or in-person) during 2021 or 2022 

 

 Got questions? 

Kirsten   irwa@kirmasari.com 

Amber  ammendoza@unitedpower.com 

Richard  richard.pittenridge@trscorp.us 

*join between October 1 and  December 31, 2021 **renew before December 31, 2021 

  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

THANKS TO OUR ADVERTISERS 

https://www.f-w.com/
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